
 

Weekly Overview Year R 

Week Beginning: 21st November 2022 

Words of the week: 
We will be using the following words in our lessons this week: 

•  Wild 

• Farm 

• Cultures 

• Emotions 

• One more 

• One less 

• Online safety 

Maths: 
In Maths this week we will be continuing our unit of light and dark within White Rose 
Maths. We will be learning how to add numbers together (0-5). We will be looking at 
different arrangements of shapes. We will be learning about one more and one less when 
looking at numbers between 0-5.  

Literacy: 
In Literacy we will be continuing with RWI sessions, blending words and continuing to 
improve on name writing, recognising words within the environment and letter 
formation. We will be reading words based on our phonetic knowledge and will aim to 
use our ‘Fred Fingers’ to sound out words and write them down. 
For our focus task we will continue writing our letters to Santa with a focus on using 
finger spaces between words. We will then be sending our letters in the post! 

Other: 
We will also be taking part in lots of other activities such as: 
 

• Learning about farm animals and wild animals 

• Rehearsing our Christmas play 

• Learning about how different countries around the world celebrate Christmas 

• Learning about how to stay safe online 

• Discussing how to keep our bodies safe 

• Completing Yoga and learning how to regulate our emotions 

• Creating Christmas craft 
 

As well as lots of other free play tasks such as play dough, construction, art and exploring 
the outside area and the role play area.  
 

Contact: 
Year Group Leader: Miss Negus 
Apples Classteacher: Miss Negus 
Pears: Mrs Goldsmith/Mrs Abrahall 
Oranges: Miss Scott 
If you wish to contact any of us please email the Year R mailbox 
yearr@pfps.havering.sch.uk or alternatively call the school on 01708555186. 


